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Dear Qld Parliament,

>

> Please note this email in favour of not passing a bill for extension of state of emergency.

>

> Please note my below response in relation to document titled: ‘Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of
Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Statement of Compatibility’

>

> Yvette D’ath writes in her conclusion:

> ‘In my opinion, the Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 is
compatible with human rights under the Human Rights Act because it limits the identified human rights only to the
extent that is reasonable and demonstrably justifiable in accordance with section 13 of the Act.’

> YVETTE D’ATH MP

> MINISTER FOR HEALTH and AMBULANCE SERVICES and LEADER OF THE HOUSE

>

> Please note that opinions are not sufficient grounds to imply compatibility with the human rights act and the
consultation of a sufficiently broader scientific community including independent review that considers evidence
based research and broader expert opinion is required before determining the suitability of any state of emergency
extension.

>

> | propose there should be no extension to the state of emergency until such a time that the broader scientific
community is consulted with greater transparency involved in decisions of extension.

>

> Sincerely,

> Brady John Schulz

> Healthy Lifestyles Australia

> Dietitian, Advanced Sports Dietitian, Nutritionist, Exercise Physiologist, Exercise Scientist
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